
COUNTY OF BECKER 
 

 Recreational Advisory Committee 
             915 Lake Ave., Detroit Lakes, MN 56501 
                               218-846-7330 

 
 

 
March 14, 2016 
 
Dear Friends of Dunton Locks County Park,  
 
On March 7th, the Recreational Advisory Committee (RAC) hosted a workshop to gather 
input from participants on their experience in using the popular Dunton Locks County Park. 
To do this, a survey was provided to participants to better gauge their experience and use of 
the park for a range of categories that included: Park Activities, Facilities, 
Maintenance/Management, Enforcement and Signage/Wayfinding.  
 
As part of the RAC’s continuing effort to gather more input on the public’s experience and 
use of Dunton Locks County Park, a similar survey has been put online for those who were 
unable to attend the workshop.  
 
The link for the Dunton Locks County Park Survey and related informational attachments 
can be found under “News and Announcements” on the Becker County Home page 

http://www.co.becker.mn.us/.  
 
The time period for filling out the online survey will run from March 14th through March 28th. 
This is not a hard deadline, as we recognize that there could be other surveys that come in 
after the deadline period. We will continue to monitor the flow of survey’s beyond the 
deadline for an additional 2 weeks in an effort to continue to receive and incorporate public 
survey input.  
 
Once the survey data has been compiled, the RAC will review the data/comments and 
discuss recommendations to improve the user experience of Dunton Locks County Park.  
 
If you should have any questions about the survey please contact Guy Fischer via email at 
ghfisch@co.becker.mn.us.  
 
Your input is important. Please take the time to fill out the survey completely.  
 

Thank you for your participation! 
 
Karen Mulari, RAC Chair 
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